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MEDIA RELEASE

CPO: - Public Sector Negotiations Gontinue in June 2022

May 25, 2022 Port of Spain: The Office of the Chief Personnel Officer wishes to advise the public that
negotiations with Public Sector Unions are scheduled to continue in the month of June 2022. Accordingly, the
Chief Personnel Officer, Commander Dr. Daryl Dindial has indicated to all parties on May 19, 2022 that the
following dates were identified to continue discussions with the following Associations/Unions:

e Trinidad and Tobago Police Service Social and Welfare Association - June 10, 2022
e Trinidad and Tobago Fire Service Associations - June 13, 2022

e Daily Rated Unions - June 15, 2022

e Trinidad and Tobago Unified Teachers’ Association - June 17, 2022

e Public Services Association - June 21, 2022

e Trinidad and Tobago Prison Service Associations - June 24, 2022
The Chief Personnel Officer has confirmed that all Associations/Unions in receipt of an offer indicated they
will respond in writing by Friday 27, May 2022. The feedback from the Associations/Unions is not only on the
recent salary percentages offered, but the number of adjustments deemed as priority areas and supported by
the CPO. These allowances include; house, meals, travelling, uniforms, clothing, laundry, duty, motor vehicle

tax exemption, and the introduction of several new allowances.

The Chief Personnel Officer reminds the public that Public Sector negotiations remain an ongoing process.

-End-

For any further information please call the COMMUNICATIONS/ EVENTS COORDINATION UNIT
(1-868-B12-4276 Ext. 5303)



